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15th May 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Netball Competition at West Lothian College Wednesday 21st May 2025 

 

Your child has been selected to represent our school at a Netball Competition at West 

Lothian College on Wednesday 21st May 2025 

 

Your child should come dressed ready for PE. Children will also need a packed lunch, 

snack and a water bottle. If your child normally takes a school dinner they can have a 

school packed lunch that day but there will not be the option of a hot lunch.  

 

The minibus will be leaving WCHS promptly at 9am and children should try and be 

in school on or before the bell that day. Children will be back in school for the end of 

the school day.  

 

You will need to complete the online EE2 for your child to take part in this event. The 

online EE2 can be accessed through Parent Portal. Without completion of the online 

EE2 your child will not be allowed to attend the event.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Colin Ferguson  

 

Colin Ferguson  

PE Teacher  

 Parkhead Primary School 
             Harburn Road 

West Calder 
                          EH55 8AH       

West Lothian 
   Tel 01506 871404 

https://parkheadprimary.westlothian.org.uk 
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